
Dear Committee Members,

I kindly request that you oppose SB 223.  Oregon parents and students choose private education for a reason.  Private schools do 
not need bloated government oversight.  We (parents) pay tuition.  If our private schools are not performing, we pull our students 
and the schools cease to exist.  Government entities have their hands completely full 'fixing' the current Oregon public school 
system and do not need additional 'work'.

Regards,
Charles 'Brad' Berlin


